
 

 

 
 

The Bahamas International Securities Exchange Limited (BISX) wishes 
to notify BISX Broker-Dealer Members that Colonial Pension Services 
(Bahamas) Limited has changed its name to Coralisle Pension Services 
(Bahamas) Limited. 
 
As a result, information on the BISX website will be amended to reflect 
this name change. Please note that in the Bahamas Automated Trading 
System (BATS) they will still be identified by “CPSBL”. 
 
Persons with questions regarding this matter should contact the BISX 
office: 
 
The Bahamas International Securities Exchange 
info@bisxbahamas.com 
 
Dated: Thursday 5 November 2020 
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